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November 8, 2023 

 

Attention:  Mayor Anstead and all Councilmembers,  

 

 I am sorry that I am not able to personally attend the November 8th 
council meeting.  I will however attempt to appear by Zoom.  In my stead 
will be Anthony Delcau, a partner on this project, as well as Cory Anttila, 
our architect. 

 

 I appreciate all council members taking the time to learn about our 
proposed project on Canwood Street and expressing any relevant 
feedback.  I look forward to creating a development on this site in which the 
community will take pride. 

 

 If you have any questions, I will attempt to answer them by Zoom. 

 

Thank you very much,  

 Bill Tucker 

 

 


